
Farthinghoe Residents Survey 

We trust you have received the invitation from your local MP, Andrea 

Leadsom, to attend a coffee morning in the Church on Friday 8th 

February, 2019, from 10.00 to 11.30 hours. The purpose of her visit is to 

discuss the Residents Survey attached to the invitation.    

This is NOT a political issue and is intended to provide you with the 

opportunity to raise with your Member of Parliament, any issues that 

affect your daily life. 

Specifically, as your Parish Council, we have manoeuvred this meeting to 

demonstrate that Farthinghoe residents support a Bypass for Farthinghoe 

and we hope you will complete your Survey to reflect this desire and, if 

possible, also attend the meeting to confirm our desire for a Farthinghoe 

Bypass. 

As you will see from the invitation, we are the closest we have ever been 

in securing funding for a Bypass, and we must continue to keep the 

pressure on our MP to achieve this objective. It will be a long time before 

we get a similar opportunity and recent events have demonstrated how 

nice it would be to have a Bypass. 

We are concerned that all the replies to the Survey reach Andrea 

Leadsom, in time for the meeting, and to this end, members of your 

Parish Council propose to collect your reply and post these in one parcel. 

We propose to collect, house to house, over the weekend of 26th/27th 

January 2019 and trust this provides you with sufficient time to complete 

your questionnaire. If we miss your collection please contact your local 

Parish Councillor or post through our letter boxes and if we have not 

posted sufficient copies of the Survey for all eligible family members in 

your household, please advise your local Parish Councillor.  

PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR PARISH COUNCIL AND ASSIST OUR EFFORTS TO 

SECURE A BYPASS FOR FARTHINGHOE. 

 

Farthinghoe Parish Council 


